CiEX Clerk

From: Mackinac Island Michigan <noreply@civicplus.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 7:04 PM

To: City Clerk

Subject: Mission District Historic Preservation

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Name: Mary Jane Barnwell and Mark Bearss
Email: markbearss@icloud.com

Message: Dear Ms. Leach, It is our understanding that the City Council will meet tomorrow (4-17-24) and may address
the issue of the Historic Preservation designation for the Mission District. Although we cannot attend the City Council
meeting tomorrow (4-17-24), we would like the Council to be aware that, as residents of the Mission District, we are
very much in favor of this designation. Our understanding is that our neighbors are in favor of this designation as well,
and are very much aware that this is a decision that the City Council is about to make. We look forward to the decision
regarding this issue, and hope that the City council will make every effort to seriously consider our position. Please make

EI

this letter a part of the official record regarding this issue. Thank you.



